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MIB Index 
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To the attention of: Members of the Equity Derivatives Section 

Priority: High 

Topic:  Micro Futures on FTSE MIB Index 

Dear Client,  

following the Market Notice of October 9, 2020, we are pleased to inform you that to support the launch 
of the Micro Futures on FTSE MIB Index, CC&G, in line with the market, will waive the clearing and 
settlement fees until the end of the current year. 

For any additional inquiries, please contact: 

 

Sales & Relationship Management 
+39 02 72426504 
ccpsales@lseg.com 
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